
 

  

2 May 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

On 26 April the NSW Teachers Federation voted to hold statewide industrial 

action in the form of a 24-hour strike on Wednesday 4 May 2022.  

 

While our school will still be open, we will be only be providing minimal 

supervision of students on this date as a result of the strike. Minimal 

supervision means that onsite teaching and learning continues however 

temporary class structures and a modified timetable are required to meet 

safety and supervision requirements.  

 

Please note the school canteen will be closed all day on Wednesday. 

 

Bert Lo Campo 

Principal 


